
March 31, 1966 
 
Board meet with Lakeville town board to discuss a new fire contract.  Old ten year 

contract runs out in Sept. 1966. 
 
A new contract to run for one year at the time was agreed upon, with a annual payment of 
$160.00 per year. 

 
Martin Mohn not present. 
 

S.O. Steen (clerk) 

 
 


